Eve O'Sullivan

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Dear Mr Fagan

Re: Representation to the Proposed Decision of the Agency on a Historic Landfill Certificate of

Licensing Staff

Tuesday 21 December 2021 12:44
Cfagan@kildarecoco.ie

CFlynn@kildarecoco.ie; Kkavanagh@kildarecoco.ie
H0223-01 Digby Bridge Historic Landfill

Authorisation application by Kildare County Council in respect of a facility at Digby Bridge

We are to acknowledge, in accordance with Regulation 7(5) of the Waste Management (Certification of
Historic Unlicensed Waste Disposal and Recovery Activity) Regulations 2008, the receipt on 20 December
2021, of a representation by you, to the proposed decision of the Agency in respect of the above referenced

historic landfill application.

We wish to advise that the representation is under consideration by the Agency, in accordance with the

relevant provisions of the legislation.

Regards

Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford

An Clar um Cheadunu Comhshaoil
An Oifig um Inmharthanacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman
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